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Introducing Our Newly Relaunched Website

 

We are excited to share that we have relaunched our Vision Care USA
website! Please check out our new and improved homepage at
visioncareusa.org, or simply access below.

View Website

2025 Vision Eye Camp & PTC Schedule
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https://visioncareusa.org/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=9be50164-79ca-40f9-a026-0f9f5d2f12d8


* Phacoemulsification Training Course
**COECSA -College of Ophthalmology of Eastern, Central and Southern Africa

If you are interested in joining one of our Vision Eye Camps, please go
to the "Volunteer" section of our homepage to apply, or email us at
volunteer@vcs2020.org.

Volunteer

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA
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Give the Gift of
Sight
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